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20 August 2021 

 

 

 

Fireworks Display in St. Julian's Bay – Feast of St. Julian’s - 2021 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a 15 minute 

fireworks display will be held from the breakwater (known as Il-Pont tal-Banis) in St. 

Julian’s Bay. The display will be centred at Point A (as shown on the attached chart) in 

the approximate following position: 

 

 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

   35° 55'.121   14° 29'.576 

 

The fireworks display will take place on Saturday 28th August and Sunday 29th August 

2021 between 2145 hours and 2200 hours on both days. 

 

In view of the above, mariners are advised to keep 60 metres away from point A on the 

above-mentioned dates and times.  

 

Any boats berthed or anchored within the area shown on the attached chart are to be 

removed during the above-mentioned date and time. 

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 




